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Dear S L Dreys

Thank you for your official information request of 22 January 2017 in respect of the separated cycleway
project on State Highway 1 in Dunedin. You requested:

‘... the most recent detailed design of the entire project, the most recent project timeline and budget, and
any correspondence with the Dunedin City Council and Otago Regional Council regarding the project.’

On 27 January 2017 we wrote to you because we were unsure about the scope of your request and we
sought to clarify it with you. You contacted Simon Underwood, Projects Team Manager, on 7 February
2017 and discussed the information that is readily accessible via the project website, and also the
project background and general nature of our engagement with both the Dunedin City and Otago
Regional councils. You undertook to get back to Simon in respect of any more definitive scope of
information sought, that was additional to that available from the project website. Simon has not heard
back from you to date. We are required to convey a decision to you within 20 working days of you
making a request.

In respect of the first part of your request, the most recent outline design is available via the project
website: www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/dunedin-sh1-cycle-lane-safety-improvements—project.

Plans to show detailed designs and specification for construction, are not yet available.

In respect of your request for correspondence | am refusing this under section 18(f) as the information
cannot be made available without substantial collation and research. We are happy to consider a
revised request that is more directly targeted to your area of interest and is stated with due
particularity.

Under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, you have the right to apply to an Ombudsman
for an investigation and review of the decision to refuse part of your request.

Yours sincerely

lan Duncan
Southern Business Unit Manager
For Chief Executive
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